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Kia ora e te whanau, kumusta, ayubowan,

We extend a warm welcome to Lincoln who has joined Kowhai class. HVP also welcomes Chad to Kowhai. We
look forward to getting to know you and your families.

We've reached the halfway mark of Term 4, its flying by. Please remember to keep checking Skool Loop, School
Newsletter via email or Skool Loop and Facebook. We do our best to keep you up to date with happenings!

Movie

Today we watched a movie on a massive screen. The original plan was to utilise the multi-purpose space for our
children, however, it was too light. We watched the movie, just in Matai, but our students were able to visit to see
the multi-purpose building set up for our Year 8 leavers!

Cup Cakes

Thank you Totara and Rata whanau for contributing cupcakes for decorating to feature at our book launch. These
looked impressive!! Thanks to Lorelee and Dale for their expertise with butter cream and fondant, the preparation
beforehand was a huge amount of work, to ensure our cupcakes looked ace. We also appreciated the support for
a plate to share for afternoon tea thanks also to our Totara and Rata families.

HVP Book Launch
Our Year 5-8 children have been on a journey of literacy immersed in listening to “Book Shop Dogs” , meeting the

author and dogs, to then have written tales of their pets. This is an outstanding piece of work, not just the book
but the process. We are delighted to have you join us today for our Book Launch to celebrate the achievements
of our families and their animals. Working with Ruth has been an excellent example of local connected curriculum.
Thank You to Ruth, Michelle and Gilbert for their contributions to “Pets At The End of the World”.

Year 8 Leavers Dinner

This evening we celebrate our Year 8 leavers - Briar, Jake, Sienna, James, Axel, Paetyn, Lucy, Sam, Libby, Oliver
and Jake. This is a time for our students to share leavers’ speeches with their families and to celebrate the end of
their primary school educational journey. Speeches are worked on at home in preparation for presenting to
families and staff in attendance. We are hosting our leavers in the multi-purpose building with catering c/- Zain
from the Otautau Food Centre.

Southland Primary School Golf Championships
Good Luck to our Year 7&8 golf team including Maddi, Jonty, Oliver and Louie who head to Drummond Golf
Course to compete in the finals of the Southland Primary School Golf Championships next week. Thanks to Coach
Jason for supporting and transporting the team.

Jonty Carran Memorial Rugby Tackle 10's

Good Luck to the following girls playing in the Western team at the Jonty Carran Memorial Tournament. Year 7 -
Cassie and Maddi. Year 8 - Libby, Sienna, Paetyn, Lucy and Briar. We also wish our boys representing HVP in the
Western Team all the best for their games next Friday at Otautau. Well done to Year 7 - Louie, Boe, Fergal, Year 8
- Qliver, Tomas, Sam, James, and Jake.

Nga manaakitanga,
on behalf of the Hauroko Valley Primary School team
Julia Waikato, Principal/Tumuaki




I live on o cow farm
We hawe lots of calves,

THEHAN




o . This occasion is marked by teachers sharing a narrative
"of each learner’s journey including talents, strengths, and
‘achievements in their time at HVP. Each student presents a
yeech highlighting memories made in their time at Hauroko
falley. This is a time to reflect on the past, reminisce in the
present, and consider future aspirations.

Good Luck to our Year 8 leavers - Briar, lake, James, Sienna,
' Paetyn, Sam, Axel, Tomas, Oliver, Lucy, and Libby.

Tomas Clarke Axel Deans




Jake Pont Briar-Rose Smith

Each year when we farewell our Year 8 leavers, we have a tinge of
sadness. However, we are proud to have been a part of eac
student’s learning journey while at Hauroko Valley. Many of

growth, to ensure our leavers are well prepared for when tle
into Year 9 at High School, College or to an Area Sch@o

A special mention to the following families who have reache
of their time as part of Hauroko Valley Primary’'s wha
Thank you and farewell for now to the Anderson, Miller, an
families. You will always be part of our school community
and we look forward to reconnecting in the future.



EVENTS

2024 Term Dates

Term 4 - Monday 14th October - Friday 13th December

Thursday 21st November - Year 7&8 golf team at Southland Golf Championships
Thursday 21st November. -Discovery Time 1.30pm-3.00pm

Friday 22nd November - Jonty Carran Tackle 10's

Friday 22nd November - Kowhai Assembly

Wednesday 27th November - Mitre 10 Tough Kids Years 4-6

Wednesday 27th November - Adventure Race Year 7&8 teams

Thursday 29th November - Discovery Time 1.30pm-3.00pm

Friday 29th November - Year 8 Big Day Out Year 8

Friday 29th November - Reports Go Home

Monday 2nd December - Tuesday 3rd December - Parent Teacher Interviews
Wednesday 4th December - Friday 6th December - EOTC Year 5&6 Camp
Monday 9th - 13th December - Water Safety Swimming at Tuatapere
Wednesday 11th December - Production/Prize Giving at RSA Tuatapere
Friday 13th December - Swimming Sports

Friday 13th December - Last Day of School for students




SCHOOL

Tui Base Camp
Friday Lunch Orders
Sausage & Chips $6
Fish Bites & Chips $5
Pies $6
Chicken Nuggets & Chips $5
Chips $3
Bacon & Egg Sandwich $6
Dagwood (Salmon or Roast Beef) $6
Muffin $5
Cheese Roll $3
Scone $5
Sausage Roll $5

Stay “in the loop” with
our communication app!

Simple free download:

]:? ('l?‘u”r’ 5"E«i‘, "l L

'‘Skool Loop’ & choose oul

organisation once installed.

App. Register with your email address that we

If payi ng accounts b‘y" have for you in our records.
internet banking,
please do so to
Hauroko Valley Primary School
Westpac:
03 1748 0030028 000




Wed 27th to Sat 30th November 2024 at 6.30pm
Sat 30th November & Sun 1st December Matinee 2.30 pm

Tickets are available from our website
www.invercargillrepertory.co.nz (Booking Fees Apply).
Door sales available.

2 Adults and 3 Children $45.00
Adults $18.00 Children $8.00

TE WAHI TAKARD 0

MOTUPOHUE

ADVENTURE PARK

Saturday 23 November, 2024 | 10am-2pm | Pearce St car park, Bluff

Bring your bike or gym shoes down as the biking and walking
tracks will be open!

10am Opening ceremony - activities through to 2pm
Guided bike rides for all cycling abilities - come on down and
give it a go!

Free shuttle taking bikes and experienced riders to the top of
Bluff Hill to try the advanced trails.




